MRC SBDM Meeting
Regular Session
December 8, 2015

Darwin Noble made the motion to call the meeting to order at 4:00
PM. Mary Kay Caudill seconded the motion with all members voting in
favor.

All members were present, except Marlene Hamilton. She was
attending the gifted interventionist training with Jennifer Spencer.

Chris Banks made a motion to approve the reading of the last meeting
minutes. Mary Kay Caudill seconded the motion with all members voting in
favor.

Educational Recovery Leader:

Mr. Noble discussed the MR-C would have Royce Mayo as an
educational recovery leader assigned to our building for the remainder of the
2015-2016 school year. He discussed his role at MR-C. He is here to get us
back on track with curriculum. The council was enthusiastic about having
this opportunity.

CSIP: C o :
Mr. Noble explained there are 5 goals in the updated CSIP. He went
over the plan and the council reviewed (See attachment).

Chris Banks made the motion to approve the CSIP. Tammy Keene
seconded the motion with all members voting in favor.

RTI. -
Mr. Noble informed the council that the second round of MAP testing
is taking place this week. Tiers will be changing soon as long as the bands
are updated.

Policy Update (Parental Involvement) 1* reading:

Council reviewed Paréntal Involvement Policy. Jamie Mullins-Smith
made the motion to accept the first reading of the policy to update. Mary
Kay Caudill seconded the motion, with all members voting in favor.



Budget Review:

Mr. Noble reviewed the budget (see attachment). He explained the
working budget was approximately $2000.

The council discussed the need for printable paper and Mr. Noble
stated our supply was running low. The council decided to save money and
order paper.

Field Trip: :

The annual Christmas field trip has been approved for grades 3-6 and
has been scheduled for December 15, The classes will be traveling to the
Lexington to watch a movie and have lunch at the Fayette Mall.

Christmas Lunch: o
Grandparents Day is scheduled for December 16", All grandparents
have been invited to come and eat lunch with their grandchild.

PTO Updates:

a. Parent Night has been scheduled for December 17", A chili
supper will be served at the cost of $5. A play will also be
performed by the faculty of MR-C for the parents and students.

b. String of Lights-A fundraiser to raise money to help provide food
baskets for needy families of students who attend MR-C is
underway. PTO is working in collaboration with the YSC to
choose the families that will benefit.

MAP Testing:
The second round of MAP testing is taking place this week, December
7-10. Mr. Noble discussed that some teachers are seeing gains in all areas.

Other concerns:

Mr. Noble discussed the ELEOT tool for walk-thru as an evaluation
tool. He explained that he and Mr. Mayo would begin the walk-thru on
Thursday, December 10™

Mr. Noble also discussed the Mr, Mayo had suggested to select two
formative assessments each week, put in lesson plans, and give feedback
(what was good, what was bad, how to improve the lesson, what could have
been done differently).

PLC Time- Due to the low number of teachers at each school, Mr.
Noble stated that FRI.’s were thinking about combining MR-C and HT for



PLC and have grade levels meet, bring data (analyze), students should be
claimed then put in RTI, update data folders. We would meet once a week.
This will be discussed more at a later time.

Breathitt County Monitoring School Level Tool (see attachment)-Mr.
Noble discussed the tool with the council. He stated that Susan Watts was
the MR-C Liaison from the central office.

M. Noble discussed the 21* Century Grant. He stated that part of it
could be done before school and part of it could be done after school,
nothing could be done during the school day.

Jamie Mullins-Smith is currently the coordinator of the 21* Century
Grant at Sebastian Middle School. She discussed how it was done there.
Mr. Noble stated that we would wait to hear more about the grant from
Susan Watts. ' '

Adj ournment

Jamie Mullins-Smith made the motion to adjourn at 5:04 PM. Chris
Banks seconded the motion with all members voting in favor,
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